March 2023 Newsletter 8

Moon's Moat First School

www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk

01527 61498

Dear Parents.

It has been a short half term but we have done so much!

We had a great turnout for our 'stop and read' session on World Book Day, I hope you all enjoyed spending a few minutes reading with your children.

Year 3 had a lovely day on their recent visit to Bishop's Wood. They learnt how to march like a Roman Army, used a 'Groma' to build a straight road and performed for the Emperor.

Year 4 have been learning about life in Ancient Egypt. They journeyed through time to meet Queen Cleopatra and discovered the secrets of the pyramids on a workshop run by Real History Alive.

Years 1 and 2 experienced the Great Fire of London in Pudding Lane during their Freshwater Theatre Workshop.

Year 4 parents came into school to learn some strategies to support their children learning their times tables.

We had Science Day last week and the children enjoyed taking part in activities related to time.

Thank you for your support and I hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday. We break up at 3.15.pm on Friday, 22nd March and return at 8.45am on Monday, 8^{th} March.

Mrs. S. Fisher Headteacher

Mother's Day

We hope you all enjoyed your Mother's Day presents, the children really enjoyed visiting the pop-up shop and choosing their plants! We raised over £100 for school funds, thank you for your generosity.

Milk

If your child would like milk after Easter please remember to order it online by 9.00 am on Friday 5th April so that we can order the correct amount. It will be £6.80 for 6 weeks and 4 days. Thank you.



Upcoming Events

April 10

Year 4 Stepping Out observed walk

April 11

Film night

April 24

KS1 Visit to Hatton Country World

May 14

Year 4 Leavers Photos

June 6

Seaside Journeys Workshop KS1

June 13

Reception Heights and Weights check

June 26

Year 4 Leavers Show 9.15am and 2.15pm

July 1 - 5

Active Week

July 3

Year 4 Visit to Blackwell Adventure



Page 1 of 4

School Lunches

Please remember to order lunches for after half term as soon as you can. We often have a few children who haven't got a lunch ordered when we come back after a break and, although we usually have some spare lunches, we can't guarantee we will have enough and if we haven't got something your child likes it can be upsetting for them. Please order for the full half term if you can, you can always amend your choices later.

Tesco Stronger Starts

Thank you for all your wonderful photos. We have loved seeing our pupils – old and new – voting for us! Please keep voting up until 31st March!

Film Night

On Thursday, 11th April we will be having Film Night. The children can stay after school to watch a film with their friends and will need to be picked up at 4.30pm. The entrance fee will be £2 which will include refreshments. Please pay on school money if you can. Please look out for a letter coming home in book bags for more information.

Every School Day Counts

Top Attenders Last Week



1 day of missed school equals 5 missed lessons

1 week of missed school equals 25 missed lessons



Our value for April is Humility





School Health Nursing Team -

Utilising SchoolScreener to support you and your child throughout their school journey

Don't forget to sign up for a SchoolScreener Parent Portal Account



You need a Parent Portal account to:

- Complete your child's health questionnaire in reception and yr 6
- Receive results from their reception hearing screening
- Receive results from their height and weight measurements in reception and yr 6



